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ZOOM MEETING
JUNE 19, 2023
DRAFT MINUTES

Present: Greg Sottile-Chairman, Jocelyn Ayer-Land Use Planner, Ellen Smith, Kate Stoetzner, Susan
Pearson, Patricia Rebillard, Karen Chicoine, Marilyn Collins, Trish Raskauskas-Secretary

Visitors: Gary Levvis
The meeting was called to order via Zoom at 5:32pm by Greg Sottile.

E. Smith made a motion to accept the May 15" minutes, including G. Sottile’s shared report that he
spoke to an executive at Oak Hill School regarding their property on Mountain Road. They are hoping to
have their clients return soon. There is no intention to sell at this time. S. Pearson seconded; all were in
favor.

J. Ayer shared a draft copy of the “Town of Hartland Housing Affordability Plan” 2023-2028.
The updated draft was reviewed by the members.

Discussion of the next steps for the final draft of the Affordable Housing Plan. The Steering Committee
will wait for a consistency statement from the Planning & Zoning Commission after a presentation.
Another presentation will be made to Town residents, possibly both in person at the First Church in
Hartland and on Zoom.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40pm. Motion by M. Collins, seconded by K. Stoetzner, all were in
favor.

Next scheduled meeting is Monday, July 17" at 5:30pm on Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Trish Raskauskas
Recording Secretary



